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Dear Representative Greenlick, 

 

There is a lot of erosion of our liberties and rights recently.  One I would like to express my support of is 

House Bill 2778.  It is not acceptable for health insurance companies to use third party evaluators to 

limit our access to complementary health services.  We deserve access to our own healthcare and my 

insurance company should not be allowed to limit that care. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Chad Snow 

1060 SW Winthrop Ave 

Portland OR 97225 

(503) 432-1976 

 

 

 


